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                      Principal’s Message 

A wonderful effort today with many 
pupils joining in with the red, white and 
blue theme to celebrate King Charles’ 
Coronation tomorrow. 
Our class planters are looking patriotic, 
our pupils are dressed up and excited and 
there has been the special ‘picnic 
Coronation lunch’ in honour of the 
celebrations. The whole school has taken 
part in Coronation activities and games 
throughout the afternoon and, as usual, 
the weather has been a little 
unpredictable but this hasn’t stopped the 
fun as well as the sense of occasion for 
this historic event. Thanks for all your 
creativity!  
Whether you’ll be glued to the televised 
action or simply enjoying the additional 
Bank Holiday, have fun and we’ll see you 
back in school next Tuesday.  
Liz Latham 
Principal. 

Dates for your Diary 
Bank Holiday                                               8th May 
Yr 6 SATs testing                                 w/b 8th May 
Yr 2 SATs testing                               w/b 15th May 
Yr 5 performance assembly                   19th May 
Yr 2 St Annes Church visit  23rd May 
Yr 4 Residential Experience           24th- 26th May 
Half term holiday                             w/b 29th May 

Half Price 
Book 
Fair! 
Next week 
we will be 

having the half price book fair in school! A 
great chance for you to stock up on some 
summer reads and take advantage of 
significantly reduced prices. The Book Fair will 
be open Tuesday - Thursday between 3.20pm 
and 4.00pm in the Community Room. Not just 
books but a great selection of smaller 
stationery items too for all price ranges. 
Please do come and have a browse!  

Attendance Matters 
Our target for this year is 96%. We aim to 
achieve this every week and encourage you to 
help us. This weeks attendance is 96.4%. This 
is an fantastic improvement, please keep it up.  
The class with the highest attendance is Sita 
Brahmachari class with 99.2% Well done! 

Year 6 SATs testing 
Next week our fantastic, hard- 
working, wonderful Year 6 will be 
taking part in their SATs tests. We 
would like to wish them all the best 
and we know that they will do 
brilliantly as they’ve all worked so 
hard. Good luck to you all! 

Summer Holiday Club discount! 
Already planning what to do with the children 
this summer? Again, we are working in 
partnership with Aimstrong Sports – please 
see the flyer below or follow this link and use 
the code HALF10 to get a great discount. 
https://www.aimstrongsport.com/holiday-clubs-2  

 

We want our school to be a place where we 

are safe: to learn, have fun and work hard. 

A place where we are kind and mindful of 

everyone and have positive attitudes for our 

bright futures. 
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